
> On Jan 25, 2020, at 8:32 PM, Kausky Karin < wrote: 
>  
>  
> Dear Mayor and council 
> We were very excited to hear about the RMOW’s purchase of 9561 Emerald Drive , which will re 
establish access to the much used green space in our neighbourhood.  
> We would like to thank you for all of your efforts in making this happen . 
> We used  these trails daily and are very appreciative to have access  
> again Employee housing is an added bonus ! 
> We are wondering if it might be possible to strike a neighbourhood  
> working group to provide input on logistics of use , garbage, parking  
> , etc Thank you again with much appreciation 
>  
> Karin Kausky and Dale Stephens 
>  
 




